
Stormont 
 Halloween 

FANCY DRESS day
Tuesday 31 OCTOBER 

 
  ALL STORMONT HOUSE STUDENTS AND STAFF ARE ALLOWED TO 

COME TO SCHOOL IN FANCY DRESS on Halloween. you will need 
to bring in £1 if you dress up and this will be donated to a 

local charity.  

we only have a couple of rules and that is don't wear masks 
or have fake blood on you. WE ALSO ADVISE THAT STUDENTS 

BRING IN THEIR UNIFORMS IN CASE THEY WISH TO CHANGE. 

happy halloween!


